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TOWN OF WEBSTER 

Joint Loss Management Committee 

945 Battle Street/Rte. 127 

Webster, NH 03303 

Tel. (603) 648-2272 

 

 

7:00 pm Joint Loss Management Committee – April 14, 2015 – At the Public Safety Building. 

 

 

Members Present: Webster Police Department Patrolman, Dan Shapiro; Webster Deputy Fire Chief Jake Drown 

and Therese Larson, Secretary. 

This meeting was rescheduled from March quarterly meeting.   

Officer Shapiro will check with Police Chief Dupuis regarding Emergency Lights for PSB and Town Hall.  At 

the Select Board meeting of January 19, 2015, Chief Dupuis had offered to order the lights for both buildings at 

the same time. 

Deputy Fire Chief Drown informed the JLMC that a fire safe locked storage cabinet for hazardous chemicals 

had been ordered.  Deputy Drown suggested some type of “Action Plan” for the Town Hall to be ADA compli-

ant at the office entrance. 

JLMC voted to change the meeting time from 7:00 pm to 5:30 pm and to conduct meetings at the PSB unless 

doing a safety tour for the Town Hall. 

The next meeting will be June 16, 2015 at 5:30 pm at the Public Safety Building. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:22 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Therese E. Larson 

JLMC Secretary 


